
Grendon Underwood Parish Council 29/Sep/2020 

Saye and Sele Foundation  Trustee Report 

Following the retirement of Mrs Prideaux as Chair and the retirement from 

practice by Mr Friedlander (who acted as clerk to the foundation),at a recent 

Zoom meeting the trustees discussed the way forward without reaching a final 

position. 

Mr Friedlander did however agree to continue to act pro tem and Mr Avery 

(who also is a GUPC nominated trustee) agreed to prepare brief summary 

statements of the Foundation’s aims and its Modus Operandi for consideration 

by the Trustees and then to help formulate future arrangements.These have 

been prepared. 

In the meantime, the Foundation’s finances remain in a strong position. 

Paul Jackman 
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